- 22-0408

Greg Minikel

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 9:18 AM

To: Billy Hutterer; Dan Koski; Matt Smits

Subject: FW: Last Ct/Knuell St/Herman Rd drainage ditch
Attachments: 20220202125533820.pdf

FYI:

Here is the e-mail that Matt sent last week.

Per Dan, he felt that we should take this to the Pl Committee but not until May when we have the new Council Members
in place. .

In the meantime, do we get a quote from a tree removal company to see what the dollar value of the work is??

From: Matt Smits

Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 1:08 PM

To: Dan Koski <dkoski@manitowoc.org>; Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>; Jill Erickson
<jerickson@manitowoc.org>; Matt Smits <msmits@manitowoc.org>; Mike Zimmer <mzimmer@manitowoc.org>; Sonja
Birr <sbirr@manitowoc.org>; Steve Herzog <sherzog@manitowoc.org>; Lynn Hoffman <lhoffman@manitowoc.org>
Subject: Last Ct/Knuell St/Herman Rd drainage ditch

Greg

John Thompson stopped by today from 4120 Menasha Ave. He is concerned about the Drainage ditch down steam of
the Last Ct ditch we cleaned out in 2015. He said that there are numerous dead ash trees along the ditch. One has
already fallen over and is blocking the flow causing a small back up. He suggest we get in there and cut them down
before more fall down and back up the whole area with water. He said it is winter and would be a good time to access
the area. If it backs up it will be very hard to remove or clean out because it will be full of water. He noted that this
drainage drains a good portion of the city and needs to be looked at.

Johns number is 920-652-4894.

| told him that | thought the DNR said we couldn’t dredge this area. | think we could still remove the trees though.




